
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

Summer Fair 

A huge thank you to our FOSMs team for 

organising such a fabulous Summer Fair- what 

an amazing event it was!  It was so lovely to 

see the whole school community come 

together with so many fun games and 

interactive things to do.  Thank you to you all 

for supporting this event.  We look forward to 

sharing how much we raised with you all 

soon.   
 

 

Cake stall 

Thank you for supporting our Year 5 children 

with their cake stall for charity as part of their 

Archbishop’s Young Leaders award.  They 

raised a fantastic £317.00 which will be 

donated to Fairtrade.  What an amazing 

achievement.  Well done Year 5! 

 

Junior Production 

Just a reminder for our Year 3- Year 6 parents, 

it is our Junior Production in a couple of 

weeks.  Please see the attached letter for 

more information.   This has been sent out via 

Dojo already.   

 

 

 

School Photographs 

Have you ordered your school photos yet? A 

polite reminder from Tempest that the closing 

date for free delivery back to school is 27th 

June 2024. Order through the Tempest 

website using your unique link or visit 

www.tempest-orders.co.uk 

 

Sports Days 

Just a reminder of our upcoming sports day 

dates: 

Tues 25th June (tomorrow!)- EYFS only.  This 

will begin at 1.30pm.   

 

Tues 2nd July (next week) 

Morning- Key Stage 2.  You can wait on the 

playground for the children to be registered 

and come out.  There will be barriers in place 

to show you where to wait. It will be finished 

by 11.30am.  

 

Afternoon- Key Stage 1.  This will start at 

1.30pm.   

 

Have a lovely week everyone.  

God bless, 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/

